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Administration

March 18, 2025

DOMINIC WEHRLI
UNTERDORFSTRASSE 7
BIBEREN 3206 SWITZERLAND

Dear DOMINIC WEHRLI

This letter is to inform you the FAA has renewed your Inspection Authorization (IA) for a
2-year period until March 31, 2027, per Title 14 of the Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR)
part 65, § 65.93. This letter or an electronic image of it serves as an alternative to the
endorsement (FAA Inspector/Safety Technician signature and date) normally placed on the
back of your FAA Form 8310-5 (IA Card).

To remain in effect, you must show evidence of completion of one of the activities prescribed
in § 65.93(a)(1) through (5) by March 31 of the first year AND completion of one of the five
activities during the second year of the 2-year period as prescribed in § 65.93.

You are required to keep this letter or an electronic image of it with your FAA Form 8310-5
while exercising the privileges and limitations of an IA as prescribed in § 65.95. Additionally,
your FAA Form 8310-5 and this letter must be available for inspection as required by § 65.95.

You may be required to present this letter/image and your FAA Form 8310-5 at your next
renewal in March 2027.

If you have any questions, contact Inspector/Safety Technician _ELIANA VANESSA MEJIA
at the _FS59 Flight Standards District Office or International Field Office.

Contact information for Flight Standards District Offices may be found by visiting
https://www.faa.gov/about/office org/field offices/fsdo.

Contact information for Flight Standards International Field Offices may be found by visiting
https://www.faa.gov/about/office org/field offices/ifo.

Sincerely,

ELTANA VANESSA MEJIA E-SIGN 03/18/2025 04:16:11 PM
Aviation Safety Inspector / Aviation Safety Technician



